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NOLA GENERAL MUNICIPAL ELECTION THIS SATURDAY: POLLS OPEN AT 7 A.M. 

 

BATON ROUGE, La.—Secretary of State Tom Schedler reminds Orleans Parish voters that the General 

Municipal election will be held in New Orleans this Saturday, March 15, 2014. POLLS OPEN AT 7 

a.m. and close at 8 p.m. 

 

“There are very important local issues on the ballot for this election,” said Secretary of State 

Tom Schedler. “I encourage voters to get to the polls, cast their ballot and make their voice heard in 

their communities. It is vital that we all exercise our right to vote each and every time we can.”  

 

In addition to election day information which can be easily accessed via the Web, election night 

results can also be found on the Secretary of State’s website, posted in real-time, at www.sos.la.gov. 

Additionally, the GeauxVote Mobile app also provides individualized polling locations, sample ballots 

as well as election results. 
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